
Senate Reference No. 21-26 

 

Question Time 

 

In the October senate meeting, in response to the question about restructuring of the Dean of 

Students office, we were told that changes were happening and there would be a new name for 

the office and an announcement about it. We were also told that there were no plans for hiring a 

Dean of Students. Given the important role that the office, and in particular, the dean of students, 

is supposed to play in the advocacy for students, could we please have an update on the status of 

the office, name change for the office, and how the work responsibilities of the Dean of Students 

will be handled in the newly restructured (and renamed) office.   

 

A. Livschiz 


